
 

Pitt County Schools……. Let’s create more global awareness for our 
students by working together to join The Water Project Campaign.  

Why Water?  

In many countries, clean and safe drinking water is scarce. Today, nearly 1 billion people in 

the developing world don't have access to it. Yet, we take it for granted, we waste it, and we 

even pay too much to drink it from little plastic bottles. Water is the foundation of life. And 

still today, all around the world, far too many people spend their entire day searching for it. 

In places like sub-Saharan Africa, time lost gathering water and suffering from water-borne 

diseases is limiting people's true potential. Education is lost to sickness. Economic 

development is lost while people merely try to survive. But it doesn't have to be like this. It's 

needless suffering!  
What can you do? 

 Join The Water Project Campaign and get your school involved 

by collecting money!  

Who can help? 

You can collect money as school wide project, by grade level or 

even by class.   

When can you help? 

April 20th -24th (In honor of Earth Day-April 22nd) 

How can you learn more? 

Go to the website to watch a video.   

http://thewaterproject.org/ 
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Please go watch the video!! Contact Stephanie Perry at 

perrys@pitt.k12.nc.us if you are interested. She has a PowerPoint that 

can be used to introduce the campaign to students. There are also 

maps and activities to complete with students. This is a get opportunity 

to help those in need, build a community and create global awareness!!
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